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Dear FOIA Officer: 
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FOIA Resource 
Request for Records Concerning Three Mile Island 

Pursuant to the federal Freedom of Information Act, 5 U.S. C.§ 552, I request access to and copies of reports from 2004 to the present concerning the security of 
Three Mile Island Nuclear Generating Station in Dauphin County, Pennsylvania. This should include documents listing threats to the security of the facility 
including terrorism and other types of crime, investigation reports and records of any action taken regarding the security of the facility. 

I would like to receive the information in electronic format. 

I agree to pay reasonable duplication fees for the processing of this request in an amount not to exceed $15.00. However, please notify me prior to your incurring 
any expenses in excess of that amount. 

As a representative of the news media I am only required to pay for the direct cost of duplication after the first 1 00 pages. Through this request. I am gathering 
information on security at Three Mile Island that is of current interest to the public because readers of my newspaper live and work in close proximity to this facility. 
This information is being sought on behalf of Press And Journal for dissemination to the general public. 
If my request is denied in whole or part, I ask that you justify all deletions by reference to specific exemptions of the act. I will also expect you to release all 
segregable portions of otherwise exempt material. I. of course, reserve the right to appeal your decision to withhold any information or to deny a waiver of fees. 

As I am making this request as a journalist and this information is of timely value, I would appreciate your communicating with me by telephone. rather than by 
mail, if you have questions regarding this request. 

I look forward to your reply within 20 business days. as the statute requires. 

Thank you for your assistance. 

Sincerely, 

Eric Wise 
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